
Greetings and thanks from
Dr Paty Paliokosta, Ms Theresa Nash and 

the KU ‘Fighting for our Rights’ project team

We are really delighted with our TEAN award!

The voices of student nurses and student teachers below:

The Fighting for our 
Rights project 
supported my 
classroom learning. It 
helped me to 
understand the 
history of disability 
activism in my local 
area of Kingston. 
Hearing first-hand 
how community 
groups worked 
together to access 
health and social care 
budgets and services 
gave insight into 
methods whereby 
nursing and social 
care staff enabled 
genuine person-
centred care 
provision. 

Student Nurse

‘The work with the student teachers is integral to the progress of the 
H2H program, it allows student nurses to work inter-professionally, 
letting us understand their work better, by seeing the resource packs 
they put together. The project shows us how we can collaborate to 
share experiences about working with children with learning 
disabilities.’  Student Nurse

‘Taking part in this project allowed me to have a whole different 

perspective on disability. Learning all about how these individuals are 

only disabled when society places a barrier in front of them, but also 

learning about how it just takes one person to make a change that will 

have a domino effect on so many people.’ Y2 Student Teacher

About the Project:  

The website and 
resource 

https://blogs.kingston.ac.uk/ku43435/projects-2/projects/
http://www.kingstonfightingforourrights.co.uk/
http://www.kingstonfightingforourrights.co.uk/school-resources/

